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Decisions Being Made
Praise the Lord for such an amazing two
months! Six individuals made the decision
to follow Jesus Christ as their Lord and
Saviour  and then follow the Lord in
believer’s baptism. It was such a
wonderful day with over sixty people
coming out to support them at the  
baptism. Then over the following weeks,
three young people have come forward
and made the decision to follow Jesus
Christ as their Lord and Saviour. Please
pray for all these individuals as they take
the next step in their walk with the Lord. 

DWAYNE & VALERIE KEEFE 
ALKIMOS, WESTERN AUSTRALIA

Ladies Christmas Event

School & Community Outreach
We have had two full months of
reaching out to our school, where we
meet, and our community. Dwayne and
two other men from the church
presented the school with a podium
they had made for them to use for
assemblies and events.  We were also
able to reach out to our community at
a local stakeholders event by providing
some games for the children. We had
the opportunity there to invite several
people to our church. Then this past
Sunday, forty-one of our church people
came out to sing carols and connect
with the residents at our local aged and
residential care facility. The staff said
this is a big highlight for them. 

Sixty ladies attended our annual ladies Christmas event.
Valerie spoke on “Unwrapping Christmas,” focusing on
the real gift that Jesus came to give. The women enjoyed
a lot of delicious food, laughed through several fun
games, sang Christmas carols and had  great fellowship
with one another. Several first-time guests joined us.

Special Prayer Request
We now live in one of the highest rental
markets in the country. Our landlord is
increasing our rent by fifty dollars a week
in March and is only giving us a six-month
lease this time. He may be selling our
home. This is a big increase and there are
no homes around us that are any lower in
rent. Please pray for our finances and that
the landlord does not sell our home.


